
 

 

 
October 4, 2019 
 
Dear Boardmembers, 
 
Congratulations! Your application for an $8,000 matching grant from my CD2 
Neighborhood Council Community Beautification Program has been approved for the 
sculpture restoration project.  
 
Thank you for taking an active role in improving our neighborhoods and donating your 
time and effort to serve the public. Your matching grant funding is available through the 
Neighborhood Council Funding Program at the Office of the City Clerk.  
 
When requesting funds from the grant award, your treasurer can submit a payment 
request through the NC Funding System Portal, Special Account section, providing the 
attached Board Action Certification (BAC) form along with the invoices and W-9 forms 
from the project vendors. Please do this as soon as possible and be sure that the project is 
completed within the current 2019-20 Fiscal Year. Please contact Jackie Keene in my 
office at (818) 755-7676 if you have questions. 
 
We are eager to see updates as your project progresses. Please send Lorraine Diaz and 
Jackie Keene (Lorraine.Diaz@lacity.org and Jackie.Keene@lacity.org) pictures and 
descriptions of the project so we may feature it in our newsletter. 
 
I look forward to seeing the results of this community beautification project! 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
PAUL KREKORIAN 
Los Angeles City Councilmember 
 
 
 
 


